
Special Permit Application 

432 Dedham Street 

Newton Center, MA 02459 

 

Proposed Landscape and Exterior Lighting for Lots 2 and 3 

 

 

The proposed structures on these sites are intended to follow  

“Universal Design” principles which focus on accessibility for all ages.  

  

It will be important to light entries, paths, and site orientation features so 

that the buildings may be accessed safely. 

 

Lighting selected will be from “Night Sky” products.  

These shield the light source and direct the illumination onto surfaces.  

 

Code required lighting at entrances will be located within porch ceilings 

or, if wall mounted, will be a Night Sky fixture. 

   

Path lighting as required for safety will be low voltage landscape 

lighting with shielded light source directed onto the path surface. 

 

Orientation lighting will be low voltage landscape lighting directed to 

uplight such things as granite posts and house numbering near the drive 

entry. 
   
 


